LOCAL SUPERINTENDENTS ADVISORY COUNCIL

Dr. Henry Webb, Chair

Mr. Keith Davis

Dr. Donna Hargens

Mr. Elmer Thomas

Mr. Tim Bobrowski

Mr. Buddy Berry

Mr. Jerry Green

Dr. James Flynn

Mr. Russ Tilford

June 1, 2017

Mr. Bill Twyman, Board Chair Kentucky Board of Education 500 Mero Street Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Dear Mr. Twyman:

The Local Superintendents Advisory Council (LSAC) met on May 30, 2017 to discuss the request for approval of the 704 KAR 7:050, Repeal of Student Discipline Guidelines. There was no recommendations for change.

The LSAC membership offers this letter of support and affirms staff's recommendations. The members of LSAC appreciate the opportunity to participate in the discussion and provide a local perspective on issues of concern to the Kentucky Board of Education.

Sincerely,

LSAC Chair

cc:

Kentucky Board of Education Members